
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

No birthdays this week. 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Leo and Toby 
Columbia: Stanley 
Voyager: Poppy and Meira 
Atlantis: Conner and Noah 
Challenger: Kiera and Lexi 
Endeavour: Ellie-May and Wyatt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Swimming Dates: 
 
17/5/19—Endeavour 
24/5/19—Endeavour 

PTA Event Dates: 

14 May Film Night 3.10 - 5.00pm 
5 July Summer Fayre 3.10 - 5.00pm 

 

TEAM POINTS—last weeks amounts 

Tilmanstone - 75    Chislet - 48 

Snowdown -    54  Betteshanger - 62 

Forest School Sessions: 
 
Sessions with Mrs Wilkinson-Tough: 

         17th May Voyager/Challenger 

         14th June Endeavour/Discovery 

         28th June Voyager/Atlantis 

        12th July  Columbia/Challenger 

13-17 May KS2 SATs Week 

Mon 20 May  RAID Cricket Event 

Tue 21 May Parents Evening 

Thu 23 May Parents Evening 

Fri 24 May  Last Day of Term Five 

Mon 10 June First Day of Term Six 

Thu 13 June YR—Sept 19 New Intake Meeting 

Fri 14 June Atlantis Assembly: 9am 

Fri 21 June Challenger Assembly: 9am 

Fri 28 June Discovery Assembly: 9am 

  Mini-Festival  3—6pm 

Fri 5 July Voyager Assembly 

8-12 July French Residential Year 6 

  Focus Week: Activities 

Fri 12 July Columbia Assembly: 9am 

Wed 17 July  Sports Day 

Mon 22 July Moving Up Afternoon 

Tue 23 July  Leavers Assembly: 9am 

  Last Day of Term 6 
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SATS 
Over the course of the next four days, the         
children in Year 6 will be sitting their end of Key 
Stage 2 assessment papers.  As mentioned in last 
weeks newsletter, we do all that we can to ensure 
they remain as relaxed as possible throughout the 
process.  If any parents would like to find out 
more about what this week entails please speak 
with either Ms Hedges or Mr Garvey.  All Year 6 
children are this week invited to our Breakfast 
club free of charge to allow them chance for a 
healthy breakfast and ensure they are in school in 
plenty of time for the start of the day. 
 
Meanwhile, lower down the school, the children 
in Year 2 started with their end of Key Stage 1 
SATS last week and continue this week.  They 
have made an excellent start to these and have 
been made very much at ease by Mrs Taylor. 
 
Discovery—Fire Station 
Last week Discovery class took a visit to a nearby 
fire station as part of their topic.  A number of 
them have certainly returned with aspirations to 
become a fire fighter when they are older, which 
is great to hear.  It sounds like it was a successful 
visit—thank you to Miss McGregor for arranging 
this for the children. 
 
Year 1 and 2—Dover Transport Museum 
On Thursday of this week, Year 1 and 2 are       
visiting Dover Transport Museum as part of their 
learning this term.  Please return the form by   
tomorrow. 
 
PTA Film Night 
Tuesday after school is PTA Film Night—children 
are invited to stay and watch Ralph Breaks The 
Internet.  During the film, children will receive a 
snack and a drink.  Please ensure that all children 
are collected by an adult from the hall at 5pm. 
 
 

Medieval Day—Year 3 and Year 4 

Next Wednesday, 22nd May, Atlantis class are 

having a medieval day as the end of their topic on 

Castles draws to a close.  Children are invited to 

come in dressed linked to their topic for this day.  

For any questions about this please speak with 

Mrs Gambrell. 

 

Parent Interviews (Tue 21st and Thu 23rd May) 

Last week you should have received letters        

regarding Parent Teacher consultations.  Please 

return these to your child’s class teacher ASAP     

indicating time preferences.  The teacher will 

then re-send the slip with an exact time for the 

appointment.  For those with children in Year 5, 

consultations will take place later on in Term 6.  If 

you are unable to make the dates given please do 

make the effort to arrange a more suitable time 

with the class teacher. 

 

Year 6 Sleepover 

Parents with children in Endeavour will have     

received a separate letter last week about the 

sleep over taking place in school this Friday.  This 

is to reward them for their hard work and efforts 

throughout SATS week and the year as a whole.  If 

you have any further questions about this please 

contact Ms Hedges early on this week.  

Reading challenge target: 

25 home reads 


